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Summary:

This document is a memo from Robert Alston at the FCO's Joint Nuclear Unit to Patrick
Moberley. In the memo, Alston focuses on how best to respond to a recent letter of
concern from lIsraeli Prime Minister Menachem Begin to Prime Minister Margaret
Thatcher, on the subject of Pakistan's nuclear program.
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